
 

 
 
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

  

 

 
  

Fri 11th Nov Year 3 Science Supper drop 
off 5:30pm, pick up 9:15pm 
 

6.30pm Parents’ Assocaition 
AGM  

Mon 14th Nov Odd Sock Day 
 

Year 3 & 4 Bikeability this 
week  

Fri 18th Nov 9am Class 8 assembly 
 

Sat 18th Nov 9:15am CC Girls v Hitherfield 
at Dulwich Sports Ground 
 

10.30 CC v Julian's at Dulwich 
Sports Ground 
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From the Headteachers 

Announcements 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

AGM 
 

On Monday 28th November at 5.30pm we have 
our Annual General Meeting in the Main School 
Hall.  The meeting will formally approve the 
school accounts for the academic year 21/22 
and the Chair of Governors will also provide 
information relating to the performance of the 
school.  The meeting will have school governors 
and trustees from the diocese in attendance.  All 
parents are also invited to this meeting.  

 
 

 

     
Remembrance Day 
 

This morning the whole school came together at 11am to 
observe a two-minute silence in the main hall to ‘Remember 
Together’ the service and sacrifice of the men and women of 
Britain, the Commonwealth and the allies who fought 
together in two World War and those who have lost their lives 
in subsequent conflicts.  A group of junior children played the 
Last Post and La Reveille to signify the beginning and end of 
the silence and our school chaplains to laid poppy wreaths 
from each class at our altar.  Fr Matthew joined us and 
finished the service with a prayer and blessing.  Thank you to 
Mr Kelleher, our RE coordinator for helping to organise our 
service.   
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Strictly Come Dancing comes to Corpus Christi School 
 

Corpus Christi pupils got a treat of a lifetime when Strictly 
Comes Dancing head judge Shirley Ballas waltzed into school 
to share some dance moves as part of a national campaign to 
boost well-being by getting more youngers dancing.  The 
Queen of Latin spent the morning at Corpus Christi to show 
how schools could improve their pupils’ physical, mental and 
emotional well-being by offering dance lessons as part of 
their PE and extra-curricular activities. 

 
 
 
 

School Values 
 

To promote our school 
values and in recognition 
of children who have 
demonstrated this in 
class, each half term 
these children will be 
invited for an afternoon 

tea party with the Co Headteachers.  The first tea party 
took place this afternoon and the children enjoyed being 
together and chatting about our values. 

Odd Socks Day  
 

On Monday 14th November to celebrate that we 
are all unique, we ask that children wear odd 
socks to school to mark the beginning of Anti 
Bullying Week.  Please see the flier attached to 
this newsletter for more details about this 
event.  We are not collecting money. 

 

 

 



 
 

 

   
 

 
 
 
 
  

Monday Dodge Ball  
 
There are still som 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLASS % 

4 100 

9 100 

10 100 

3 99.3 

1 98.0 

13 97.7 

6 97.6 

12 97.2 

14 96.8 

11 96.1 

5 95.2 

7 94.8 

8 94.8 

N 94.8 

2 89.3 

Attendance 
Monday 7th November – Friday 

11th November 2022 
 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Classes 4, 9 & 
10 on their 100% attendance. 
Whole school average 96.8% 

Child of the Week for the week 
ending 4th November 2022 

 
Nursery  Felix H 

Class 1 Nevaeh P 

Class 2 Jordell M 

Class 3  Rae P 

Class 4  Sofia K 

Class 5 Isla R 

Class 6 Sadiyah N 

Class 7  River R 

Class 8 Mateo A H 

Class 9 Maddie A 

Class 10  Julian H 

Class 11  Anthony B 

Class 12  Niall B 

Class 13 Martina E 

Class 14 Paloma W 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 

of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Parents’ Zone 
 

Parents’ Association 

 
 

Saturday 3rd December 
 

12 noon – 4pm 
 

In the run up to our Christmas Fair 
we will be regularly holding 

meetings.  Next meeting will be 
Friday 18th November at 08:45am 

 

 
 

We are looking for bakers to make 
cakes and goodies for the cake stall 
at the Christmas Fair. Whole cakes, 
brownies, cookies, cupcakes, mince 
pies etc. all welcome.  If you think 

you can help, please contact 
Pauline (07946 647590) or Karina 

(07858364788). 
 

 
 

Buy your Christmas tree through our 
Christmas Tree scheme and raise 

funds for the Parents Association.  The 
last day for ordering your Christmas 
Tree is Monday 28th November.  You 
will be able to collect your tree from 

school on Friday 9th December, 
collection time to be advised. delivery 

service is available at the cost of 
£5.00.  We are looking for some 

parent volunteers to help with the 
deliveries.  If you can help, Diane 

Simms- 07746501945 
dianegilhenry@hotmail.com 

  
Orders can be placed through our 

School Uniform Shop, please click here

 

New language for the month of 
November is POLISH.  

 

If you speak this language at home, 
please can you bring some simple 

phrases for our display and/or your 
child can sing a little song or say a 
prayer in Polish.  If you have any 

books, I can copy a page for a 
display. 

You can send your child to school 
with the above, or you can email 

to: mtomoriova@corpus-
christi.org.uk 

 
 

Raffle Prizes 
 

Each year we have a huge array of 
wonderful raffle prizes for the grand 
draw at the Christmas Fair.  Year 2 
parents are coordinating the raffle 
prizes this year and would like help 

gathering the prizes from local shops, 
restaurants and businesses.  Please let 

Victoria, 07971965455 or 
vaehingston@gmail.com or Erika,  

07599041941 or 
erikalorena182023@hotmail.com 
know if you can help in any way! 

 

Weight and Height Measurement 
Programme 2022 
 

You should have received information 
about the visit from our school nurses 
on 23rd November to weigh and 
measure the children in Reception 
classes and our Year 6 children.  If you 
DO NOT wish your child to take part, 
please complete the reply slip and 
return it to the school office. 
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